
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

21st November 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer          

 

CAROL PRACTICE – 22ND NOVEMBER 2022 3PM – 3:30PM 

 

In order to prepare for the upcoming Christmas Carol Concert, which takes place Tuesday 13th December 

2022 at 1:30pm, we require some additional singing practice collectively as a year group.  

 

Therefore, we will hold a Carol Practice Tuesday 22nd November from 3pm – 3:30pm at school. If for 

some reason your child cannot remain onsite for the rehearsal, please email enquiries@cardinalpole.co.uk to 

inform us.  

 

A warm invitation for your attendance at the Christmas Carol Concert will follow shortly. 

 

Yours faithfully,       

 

 
Ms G Green 

Acting Assistant Headteacher  
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